

### **2016 Newsletter # 10**

Dear Mighty Knights,

This season is moving very fast, as we approach round 6 already. We have been extremely fortunate with the weather, but from now on we may not be as lucky as winter football kicks in.

I would like to thank the many volunteers we have across our club that make this club a great place to be for our families. There are many new Knights families that have embraced this spirit and I thank you for your ongoing support.

Last week we rolled out our club polos to the Team Managers, Coaches and Assistant Coaches and this week your jackets will be available from the football department downstairs.

The Knight of Knight's function is only a couple of weeks away and with close to 1300 parents in our club we would love to see as many faces as possible attend the Knight at the Circus, in what promises to be an exciting night.

Steve Foulds President

## GO THE MIGHTY KNIGHTS!

### SHARE YOUR FOOTY LOVE!

Did you know that we're on Facebook?

Make sure to like our page for photos and updates

https://www.facebook.com/EastMalvernJuniorFootballClub

PLUS - we can't get around all the teams / games but we'd still love to see & share YOUR photos on the Knights page.

Just post them to the page or text them / email them to Fiona Doyle - 0408 364 219 / buffham@optusnet.com.au.

Every week we'll choose the best photo to be our cover photo!

# Team Photos - 22 & 29 May

Team Photos are scheduled for Sunday 22nd and 29th May.

Your Team Managers will have informed you of the Schedule and a copy will be posted on the Notice Board in the Clubrooms.

Photos can be order by the following link: <a href="https://goo.gl/dYyXSG">https://goo.gl/dYyXSG</a>

# **MERCHANDISE STALL**

# WILL NOT BE OPEN THIS WEEK

# BOOK YOUR TICKETS NOW FOR THE BIGGEST NIGHT OF THE FOOTBALL CALENDAR

www.trybooking.com.au/LHZL





## **2016 IMPORTANT DATES:**

Friday 3rd June - Night of Knights
Sunday 22nd June - Team Photos
Sunday 29th June - Team Photos
Sunday 12 June - Queens Birthday Weekend - NO FOOTBALL
Sunday 3rd July - School Holidays - NO FOOTBALL











East Malvern Junior Football Club "The Mighty Knights" All rights reserved. Copyright © 2015

Our mailing address is: East Malvern Junior Football Club PO Box 185, Central Park 3145

Our web address is: <a href="http://www.eastmalvernknights.com.au">http://www.eastmalvernknights.com.au</a>

**Knights Major Sponsor** 



unsubscribe from this list | update subscription preferences

This email was sent to << Email Address>>

why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

East Malvern Junior Football Club · PO Box 185, Central Park 3145 · Melbourne, Vic 3145 · Australia

